
WILMINGTON BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 

May 11,  2015, 8:00 am 

 

PRESENT: Cheryl LaFlamme, Alice Greenspan, Keith Herbert, Lee Schindel 

and Fred Skwirut 

 

Cheryl called the meeting to order and minutes of the last meeting were 

approved. 

 

 Wednesday, May 13 at 9:00 there will be a work hour at Gateway Garden. 

Members and volunteers are encouraged to participate. 

 

Barrels:  Chamber would like 3 instead of 2 in front of their building near the 

road.  One barrel will have to be removed from another area to acccommodate 

this request. 

 

RFP:  Lee will do a rough draft of landscape plans for West Main Street parking 

lot and send it to Scott.   

 

Lighting: Fred met with Dale Doucette and Doug Swanson to discuss lighting 

the River Bank Park  

Fred described down lighting that could be placed on the posts or three 

chandeliers in the pergola.  Also the River Bank Park name on the stone wall 

could be lit.   Fred suggested that we look at the lights on a path at the 

elementary school which were made by Phil Taylor. 

 

Welcome Signs:  They will be installed this week and the Town will help with 

the installation.   

 

Reardon Footbridge: There are two options:  

 It could be moved in November or Merrill may be able to design modifications 

to the bridge so that it doesn’t have to be moved.  

 

Scott is working with the State on striping the downtown cross walks. 

 

Next meeting is Thursday, May 28 at 8:00 am. 

Respectfully submitted, Lee Schindel 


